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Events
Upcoming

VS
Saturday

7:00 @ home

October 29
Archery Meeting
6:30 pm-Old Chapel
November 2
7-12 Honor Society
Induction Ceremony
November 3
Big Sandy
Superstore
Fundraiser
November 8
Parent Teacher
Conferences
November 15
Educational Apparel
Uniform Sale
November 15
Parent Teacher
Conferences
November 16
K-12 Jean Day
November 21-23
Thanksgiving Break
November 30
Red Cross Blood Drive
December 8
Barnes and Noble
Bookfair
December 12
5-12 Band & Choir 
Concert
December 14
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day

Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent Teacher Conferences are on November 8 and 
November 15 from 3:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.  To be placed on a 
teacher’s conference schedule, contact your child’s main office. 

Butter Braids Fundraiser

give
THANKS

NO SCHOOL
11/21-11/23

Fall Concert

FCA’s 5th grade Bible classes have been Certified Kind by 
R.J. Palacio, author of Wonder. To be certified, the students 
completed acts of kindness towards their classmates,
documented them on a short form, and received a bead for 
the Wonder Jar. stating that they qualified. The fifth grade 
Bible classes are now entered in a drawing for a pizza party 
provided by the author!

Certified Kind

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE

NOVEMBER 30th

FCA’s Christmas Shop Vendor Fair registration is officially 
open! Share your business, products and/or services...offer 
our families, staff and visitors a convenient place to find 
awesome and unique gifts right here at school! It’s a 
one-stop gift shop before/after school and at lunchtime! 
Email Mrs. Keener to register at hkeener@fcaknights.us. 
Include your product/company so we don’t book 
duplicates! The Christmas Shop is open Wednesday, Nov. 
28 - Friday, Nov. 30 from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. There is a 
vendor fee of $30 or 10% of profit.

Christmas Vendor Fair

Fairfield County Strings & Keyboards would like to invite 
you to their concert, "The Jolly Pumpkin" on Monday, 
October 29 at 7:00 p.m. at Little Brook Meadows, 100 
Edgewood Drive in Lancaster.  Several FCA students of all 
ages will be participating and would appreciate your 
support!  

Archery Meeting
All 3rd -12th grade students and their parents are invited 
to an informational meeting on October 29th in the Old 
Chapel beginning at 6:30 p.m. Feel free to contact Brant 
Yount at  614-668-5556. for more information.

A big thank you to all who participated in the Butter Braids 
Fundraiser! Ordered items are to be picked up on Tuesday, 
Nov. 6 from 2:30 p.m. to 4:15 p.m.  All items must be picked 
up at delivery as they are frozen and perishable.


